
BROWARD COUNTY, FL - The Public Works Department's
Highway and Bridge Maintenance Division is on schedule with its
structural reinforcement project of the bridge deck on Stirling
Road just west of South Flamingo Road in Cooper City (see
attached map). While a majority of the work has been performed
underneath the bridge structure, it is now necessary to
temporarily close travel lanes at this location for one night, to
complete waterproofing and resurfacing. Both the eastbound and
westbound lanes of Stirling Road at the intersection with South
Flamingo Road will be closed beginning at 8PM on Wednesday,
June 4, and are expected to re-open by 6AM on Thursday, June 5,
2025, barring any unforeseen conditions and/or weather delays.

During the closure, traffic traveling on Stirling Road will be
detoured to Griffin Road while the northbound and southbound
traffic lanes on South Flamingo Road will remain accessible.
Emergency vehicle access through the intersection will be
maintained at all times. Driveways and sidewalks in the area will
also be accessible.

Broward County appreciates your patience as we complete this
necessary work.

About Highway and Bridge Maintenance Division
The Highway and Bridge Maintenance Division maintains and
improves the County's highway/street system, operates
drawbridges, and oversees mosquito control operations. The
Division is responsible for cleaning and mowing rights-of-way,
street patching and resurfacing, intersection improvements, canal
maintenance and construction, guardrail maintenance, bridge
maintenance, street cleaning, and stormwater drainage
improvements.
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